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Our next Rotary Meeting:  Wednesday, 28 July 
 

Speaker:  Peter Ewers                                          Topic: Canberra Parliament Statues 
 

On Duty 28/07/21: 

Speaker intro & thanks:  Rod Lane                                      Set up/Pack up: Frank Nathan  

Coming up soon:  Wednesday, 4 August 
 

Speaker:  Kit Prendergast                                     Topic: Australian Native Bee researcher 

 
On Duty 4/08/21: 

Speaker intro & thanks:  Brian Downing                                 Set up/Pack up: Peter Pearse  

GENERAL NEWS ITEMS 

 The Sausage Sizzle at Bunnings Homebase is all set for this Saturday (24 July). We are hoping for good weather and 
for lots of hungry customers! 

 Peter McSkimming thanked all who helped with the Arbor Day tree planting outing in a most entertaining way! 
Thank you Peter for organising it all 

 President Jeremy outlined the Rotary Peace Pole Project which will involve 7 local schools erecting a Peace Pole in 
a quiet place. The words “May Peace Prevail On Earth” will be displayed in four languages on these poles in time 
for World Peace Day on 21 September – all celebrating 100 years of Rotary in Australia 

 

IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND, OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY EARLY MONDAY MORNING 

Either by telephone (0438 462 917 or 9446 2917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au).   Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary 
 

We usually meet at the Cambridge Bowling Club, Howtree Place, Floreat (near the Forum), at 7.10 am for 7.30 am. 

NEWS FROM OUR LAST MEETING 

The Founder and Chairman of the Claremont Literary Society, Alan Nelson, gave us an interesting and humorous 
account of how the Society came about and what it’s all about. Some two and a half years ago, in his early 
retirement years, Alan decided that he knew what his friends were going to talk about, so why not establish a 
men only book club where none of the members knew each other previously? This would provide mateship and 
companionship as well. He placed an advert in the Post and received lots of interest – especially from women 
who wanted their husbands out of the house! At the first meeting there were 10 people and they each gave a 
short autobiography. Now each member reads a book of their own choice, and this triggers a discussion at the 
monthly 3 hour evening meetings. Alan’s motivation for doing this is that he very much wants a ‘non-beige 
retirement’, and it seems to be doing the trick. Members come from diverse backgrounds e.g. a lawyer, a chef, a 
doctor, a shop owner, an engineer, a forensic psychologist and a university professor. Examples of books that 
have been presented are Tell Me Why by Archie Roach, Always Look on the Bright Side of Life by Eric Idle, and 
the History of Rome (by J Caesar?). The Society has been described as a Men’s Shed for the mind and soul, and 
the meetings often yield memorable one-liners such as ‘age is a disease that’s treatable’; ‘you never get a polite 
idiot’; and ‘he’s on his fourth wife – clearly an optimist’! The members get together at the end of each calendar 
year for a celebration; last year was at someone’s farm whilst this year it will be at the Weld Club. 

 

 

 
 
 

Birthdays:  none this time  

Wedding anniversaries: none this time  

Rotary anniversaries:   Peter McSkimming (’65); Jim Berry (’81) 

English is the only language in which you chop a tree down, and then you chop it up! 
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